
 
 
August 5, 2020 
 
Greetings TPC members and friends, 
 
We are eagerly anticipating seeing many of you on August 23rd when we will 
resume in-person congregational worship.  
 
Here is a brief video outlining how we will re-gather for worship. 
 
TPC Regathering Video (https://www.tuckahoepres.org/event/in-person-worship/) 
 
Beginning August 17, you can REGISTER for the in-person Worship Service for each upcoming 
Sunday. The Registration link will be live on our website each week between Monday @ 9am – 
Friday @ 5pm.  
 
And, as a reminder, we will be livestreaming the service each Sunday on our YouTube Channel 
if you are unable to attend. 
 
Please feel free to reach out to Patrick or Sarah if you have any questions. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Revs. Patrick and Sarah Dennis  

 


